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Activity to try at home 

Materials:  

Shoe box lid, something shallow with a lip 

Cornmeal 

Pour cornmeal into the lid and have your 

child practice writing letters using their  

finger. This can also be done with shaving 

cream while in the bathtub.  

2017 flew by! It’s hard to believe that 

we are already a few months into 2018!  

We have had some terrific events in the 

beginning of the new year. Pancake 

and Pajama Day was a huge success. 

All the kiddos looked great in their 

jammies! A big thank you to all the 

parent’s that helped make us pancakes 

for snack. Making pancakes for 44 pre-

schoolers is not for the faint of heart! 

In February, we got to celebrate Valen-

tine’s Day. We had so much fun talking 

about love and friendship! What a great 

year it’s been so far! 

Conferences 

On the March calendar you will see that we do 

not have classes on March 26th & 27th. One 

those days, we meet with parents of our 4/5’s 

and Pre-K kiddos to discuss kindergarten read-

iness. We will start accessing kiddos in the 

coming days. I will send out an electronic sign 

up list for conference time slots in the begin-

ning of March. As these conferences are only 

for the 4/5’s and Pre-K, if you have a child in 

any of our other classes and you have any con-

cerns or things you would like to discuss, 

please feel free to contact me at any time. 

Upcoming Events 

March 1st, 2nd & 5th– Crazy Sock Day for Dr 

Seuss’ birthday 

March 16th– No school day due to PSD closure 

March 26th & 27th– No school, Kindergarten 

Readiness Conferences 

April 16th-20th– Spring Break 

May 9th & 10th– Mother’s Day Teas 

 May 28th– No school– Memorial Day  

June 4th– End of the Year Picnic 

It is that time of year again for a few reminders. 

Please have your preschooler use the restroom and 

wash their hands before heading to class. We have 

quite a few kiddos missing out on circle time for 

bathroom breaks.  

As the weather gets warmer, we are so happy to 

have our preschoolers stay after class to play on the 

playground. We would like to ask that when out-

side, please help us by having your child put away 

any toys that they get out and by encouraging safe 

play on the equipment. For safety reasons, we ask 

that kiddos don’t climb on the outside of the big toy 

and that we only go down the slide. Thanks for 

your help keeping our kids safe. 

I would like to thank all of you that have already regis-

tered for next year! We are currently offering a Little 

Lambs registration discount until March 30th. Sign up 

soon to save $25! 

    Thanks, 

    Shannon 


